
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1st October 2019 

 

TO PARENTS OF P1 PUPILS 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

Parent/Teacher meetings for all P2 – P7 children will be in held in school during the week, Monday, 

7th to Friday, 11th October (1pm-3pm) 

 

To enable these meetings to take place during the above dates, SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT THE 

EARLIER TIME of 1pm for all the children in P2 – P7 only from Monday, 7th to Friday, 11th 

October.  

 

There will be no afternoon buses this week – please arrange for all P1 children to be collected at  

school at 2pm. 

 

‘Little Stars’ will run from 2pm- 3pm as normal 

 

Please note that all children in P1 – P7 will stay in school (until 3pm) on Wednesday 23rd 

October as M&M Productions will be in school performing the pantomime, ‘Snow White’.  The cost 

of this performance is £838.00 and will be paid for out of our fundraising account.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


